
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Discusses with MP Yonadam Kanna the Displaced
Conditions and the Victories over Daesh
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    Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, received at his office

in Baghdad, on Monday 21/12/2015, MP Yonadam Kanna. They discussed the displaced conditions and

how to ease the burden they are confronting, especially during winter, in addition to the

victories achieved over Daesh by the security forces and the popular crowd. 
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   His Eminence reiterated that the Christian component is an essential addition to the Iraqi

society which is not measured by its number. His Eminence praised the presence of this

component in the security forces and the popular crowd, noting that the victory is closer today

since we take back the land from Daesh which is in a state of decline and retreat.


